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First name: Shirley

Last name: Osterhaus

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Forest Service,

As caretakers of the land, forest, water, and marine life, I am expressing my strong opposition to the clear-cutting

proposed in the Nooksack Watershed. It is of utmost concern that we protect what we still have from the

devastation that would happen to so many species with such a clear cutting.  Please DO NOT LOT IN OR NEAR

THE NOOKSACK WATERSHED.

Thank You.

A long time member of Whatcom County

Shirley 

 


